Burke, Teresita

"s.22(1) Personal and Confidential"

From: Dean Borosevich

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 9:24 AM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: Too much social housing in one area!

I recently moved into this area, and since that time, there are 3 social housing buildings existing or planned
within 2 blocks of my place. That is just unacceptably high for one area.

I'm writing in regards to this one in particular:

1837-1947 Main st, 180 east 2nd ave

which I just received a card for in the mail today.

I realize its not all social housing, but a good section of it is.

I strongly object to this amount of social housing concentration, its getting quite ridiculous.

Dean.






